Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Press Release Archive

Archives and Special Collections

5-31-1978

SRC Alumni Elects New Officers for 1978-80

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/releases



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "SRC Alumni Elects New Officers for 1978-80" (1978). Press Release Archive. 1257. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/releases/1257

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Archives and Special Collections at Digital Commons @ Salve Regina. It has been accepted for inclusion in Press Release Archive by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Salve Regina. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@salve.edu.



SRC Newsbulletin

Salve Regina - The Newport College

Newport, Rhode Island 02840 (401) 847-6650 Ext. 223

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE NEWPORT DAILY NEWS CONTACT: Sister E.A. Whalen MAILED: May 31, 1978

SRC ALUMNI ELECTS NEW OFFICERS FOR 1978-80

Mrs. Betty O'Neil Toppa of the class of 1977
was sworn in as the Recording Secretary of the
Salve Regina College Alumni Association at the
annual business meeting on Sunday, May 28, 1978.
Mrs. Toppa received her Associate of Science Degree
in Criminal Justice. She is the mother of four children.
Betty is working toward her Bachelor of Arts Degree at
SRC. Betty is presently the Assistant Academic
Advisor at The Newport College - Salve Regina.
She resides in Newport, RI.

The College recently held its 28th Commencement.

There were 304 graduates, receiving Master of Arts,

Master of Science, Bachelor of Arts and Science,

Bachelor of Arts, Bachelor of Science, and Associate

of Science Degrees.

The Alumni Association numbers 3,700 graduates.